July 11, 2014

Dear Pastors and Pastoral Leaders:

The kickoff weekend for our annu&eminarian Collectionis fast approaching. This is the second year the
collection will be conducted through a direct neppeal. There are no baskets to pass, and noopegdio
sort. Your communication and support at the parish leveis still the biggest factor to a successful
campaign The renewal of the priesthood is underway indiacese. This was evident as the Cathedral
was packed on ordination day. Our seminarian®@af@e about the mission of the diocese as wedist

year’s collection reached an unprecedented $739,008is still does not cover our entire annuaddpet for
vocations, but it sure is hopeful and | apprecyater help with this mission.

* The collection is 100% direct mail.

» Please utilize the bulletin announcements, espediafor the kickoff weekend.

« Even if you do not have a seminarian speaker the'Wweekend of August, it is imperative every
parish highlight the collection during the kickoff weekend. We want all of the people to be
prepared for Bishop Ricken’s letter to arrive in their mailboxes so they may discern how they
can make an impact.

The following materials are included in this magjin

o Instruction Guide for Pastors, Pastoral Leaders and Parish Persondelding bulletin
announcements.

o Audio CD from Bishop Ricken and our newly ordained priegi# script, for you to use during
Mass on the kickoff weekend of the collection iiydo not have a seminarian speaker.

o Hopefor the Future Posters(If you need additional posters, please contazQatholic
Foundation.)

o Postcardsfeaturing our newly ordained priests.

Bulletin Announcementsto be printed in your bulletin the weekends betbeecollection kickoff

and during the month of August.

Background Information regarding the collection.

Seminarian Collection Promotion Schedule

Frequently Asked Questions

A Websiteis available with these materials for you to dovaalo This website is

www.catholicfoundationgb.org. Donations may alsantade directly through this website.

o Envelopesto be placed around your Church to be taken hdtaeMass by visitors or parishioners
who have misplaced their mailinghese will be mailed separately in the next two weeks.

o

o O o o

Thank you again for your support of vocations, and in paittc, your support of this collection. Please let
me know if | can be of further assistance.

Peace and Blessings, For additional materials (posters,
2 ) ¢ envelopes, postcards, CD), or to
ﬂeo- % ask guestions, please contact:

Tammy Danz, Catholic Foundation
920-272-8123
tdanz@gbdioc.org

Rev. Daniel Schuster
Vocation Director
vocations@gbdioc.org




